
PUBLIC NOTICE

Lamar County and Ark Tex Council of Governments is seeking responses from qualified and experienced contractors to design and install a radio communication tower and equipment. A complete Request for Proposal outlining services required by the requesting parties, submission requirements, and evaluation criteria has been prepared. Interested parties can view the solicitation by contacting Lamar County Auditor’s Office, 119 N. Main St. Room B05 Paris, TX 75460, or by calling 903-737-2417 of visiting the Bid Publications tab under Public News and Notices on the County’s website at co.lamar.tx.us or at www.atcog.org/doing-business-with-atcog. Bid proposals must be submitted to both Lamar County in a sealed envelope and to ATCOG by email to Deborah Purifoy at dpurifoy@atcog.org no later than 2:00 p.m. on Wednesday, March 20th, 2024. Proposals received late or incomplete will not be considered. Bid opening will be occur on March 22, as referenced in the Request for Proposal (RFP) document. Please submit questions regarding the RFP to Kayla Hall at khall@co.lamar.tx.us or Deborah Purifoy at dpurifoy@atcog.org no later than March 13, 2024. Lamar County is an Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Employer.




